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 15. März 2022 

Discontinuation of specific eco|mate® RM/Aquarius part numbers 

 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Our products are designed to reflect demands from the markets and support our customers in 

reaching their goals. To ensure this despite changes in technology and markets our portfolio 

is reviewed on a regular basis. As a result of that, specific part numbers of the eco|mate® series 

will no longer be available in the future. 

 

The following sealing plug part numbers will be discontinued and can be replaced by products 

out of our A series portfolio. The replacements are similar/equal in design and color and have 

the same function regarding protection class. Please have a look on the product drawings in 

the appendix. For future orders we would please you to switch to the replacement part numbers 

listed below: 

 

Old part number Replacement 

CA-4012-59          A114017 

CA-4016-59          AT13-204-2005  

CA-4020-59          AT13-204-2005 

 

If you have any questions feel free and contact us. We will be happy to support you. 

 
Best regards, 
Marco Walser 
 
Junior Product Manager 
 
Amphenol Tuchel Industrial GmbH  
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 


